March 28, 2001

Dear Superintendent:

This letter is to share with you some exciting news for public schools in Arkansas.  In May, the Arkansas Department of Education (ADE) and the Arkansas Department of Higher Education (ADHE) will be hosting the first ever state-wide Teacher/ Administrator Job Fair.  

Knowing that Arkansas schools will have many positions to fill for the next school year, the two agencies are teaming together to provide Arkansas public schools the opportunity to recruit for those positions.  Every registered school district will have an individual booth for your school district’s hiring personnel to use to display your district’s information and personally talk with possible recruits.  

The Job Fair, which will be May 4-5, 2001, will be held at the Little Rock Expo Center, 13000 Interstate 30 in Little Rock (on the Benton Highway).  There is plenty of parking available.  On Friday, May 4th, the Job Fair will be open between 1:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  On Saturday, May 5th, the Job Fair will be open from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  We invite your school district to participate both days and to set up your information at your assigned table at least one hour in advance of the opening.  

In addition, the two hosting agencies will be placing large advertisements in several Arkansas newspapers and running advertisements on both television and radio to announce this opportunity to prospective school employees.  You will have the opportunity to recruit for any teacher, administrator, or other position that you’ll need filled for the next school year.

Staff persons from the ADE Offices of Professional Licensure and Professional Quality Enhancement will be on hand to answer any licensure questions that may come up.  We will also have available informational booths staffed with specialists from many of the specialty offices at ADE, such as information on the required criminal background check.  The ADE office of Non-Traditional Licensure will be represented to help those persons who may not have teacher licensure already.
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Job Fair Invitation
This is an exciting opportunity for you to join us in celebrating the first Annual Teacher/ Administrator Job Fair.  There is a small registration fee of $25 per school district that provides for one table and two chairs for your school district booth and lunch both days for the recruiters that you send.  I believe that you will find this is time well spent! 

For more information or if you have any questions, please call Dr. Suzanne Mitchell at (501) 371-2062 or (501) 371-2058 or call Dr. Charity Smith at (501) 682-4207.  Please complete the attached registration form and fax to 501-371-2008 or mail to the Arkansas Department of Higher Education, Attn: Roberta, 114 East Capitol Avenue, Little Rock, AR 72201.

Sincerely,

Ray Simon

Director

cc:  Personnel Director
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ARKANSAS TEACHER/ADMINISTRATOR 

JOB FAIR
MAY 4-5, 2001

LITTLE ROCK EXPO CENTER
REGISTRATION FORM
School District


Contact Name


Address





Phone
(           )
Fax
(          )

Email


________________________________ (school district) would like to exhibit May 4-5, 2001 at the Little Rock Expo Center, 13000 Interstate 30, Little Rock.  I will need __________ 8’ x 10’ exhibit areas.  Each 8’ x 10’ exhibit area includes draping, one table, two chairs, a 7” x 44” sign, and lunch both days.  Registration cost:  $25 per booth.  I have enclosed a check or purchase order for ___________ made out to ADHE Conf/Job Fair.


 Recruiter Information: (Please provide the names and titles of the recruiters attending the fair.)

Name/Title (please print)

Will Need Lunch (please check)



(  Friday           (  Saturday



(  Friday           (  Saturday

We will be participating on the following days:  (please check)

(  Friday, May 4, 2001


 (  Saturday, May 5, 2001

_______________ exhibit areas x $25 each = 
_________

(# of exhibit booths needed)





  Electricity Needed:   (  YES     (  NO





Total enclosed

_________

  Please make checks payable to:  ADHE Conf/Job Fair

***Please return this form by April 25 to:
Roberta Weathers








114 East Capitol








Little Rock, AR 72201








Phone: 501-371-2058








Fax: 501-371-2008
You will need to bring your own power cords and audio visual equipment.  The Center will not be responsible for the security of your personal equipment.  Electricity needs must be ordered in advance and may not be available if you notify the Expo Center on the day of the conference.

